Jarvis Township Meeting
March 15, 2022

Opening of the Town and Road & Bridge Meeting.

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Andrea May.

The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken, Trustees Scott Wiesehan, Jason Helldoerfer, Nathan Hovatter and Monica Hartlein
were in attendance. Also in attendance was Supervisor Andrea May, Highway Road Commissioner Dale

Grapperhaus, Assessor Jessica Dudley and Township Clerk Alan Dunstan.

Motion was made by Scott Wiesehan and seconded by Jason Helldoerfer to accept the minutes of the
January Board Meeting. All voted aye on voice vote.

Motion made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded by Monica Hartlein to approve the claims for both the
Town and Road Funds. Roll call taken, all voting aye.

Supervisor May reported that Betty Cothran is retiring from Ministries Unlimited. We are not sure of
her replacement at this time.

Economic Interest Statements are due by May 1% for all Township Officials.

Under New Business, the Township approved the agenda for the Annual Town Meeting and also the
2022- 2023 Calendar of Meetings.

Supervisor Andrea May advised the Township Board that the Chamber of Commerce Event has been re-
scheduled to October, 2022.

Road Commissioner Dale Grapperhaus reported that overlay project for Country Lane to Blackjack Road
along with two box culverts was underway as of 3/7/22. The road would be closed for approximately for

two weeks.

Motion was made by Jason Helldoerfer and seconded by Scott Wiesehan to adjourn the meeting. All
voted aye. The next meeting will be held on April 19, 2022.

Alan J. Dunstan, Jarvis Township Clerk



